
The priority window (for applicants with a household
income of $150,000 or less) for the OK Parental Choice
Tax Credit ends on February 5, 2024. After that date,
more people should start receiving Approval Emails from
Merit- help@merits.com.  

After you receive your approval email, Merit should send
you another email asking you to create an account and
accept your “merit” / tax credit. (Check your spam/junk
folder.) You must do this step in order for the tax
commission to issue a check on your behalf!

The email to create an account will come from
help@merits.com. If you have already received your
approval email from Merit, you have likely been sent the
email to Create your Merit Account. 

The link to create your Merit Account expires 5 days after
the email has been sent. If the link has expired, you should
still be able to create a new account by selecting “Forgot
Password” and creating an account that way. 

If not, contact help@gomerits.com via email or the 
OK Parental Choice Tax Credit helpline by phone at 
918-554-5440.

We will contact you directly once we have received your
check from the Oklahoma Parental Choice Tax Credit
Program. Please remember that all tuition payments are
due as scheduled. Once we receive your check and it is
endorsed by you, we will issue a refund for any applicable
payments made.
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